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Editorial Team of Indonesian Journal of Geography, Faculty of Geography, Universitas Gadjah Mada, Indonesia

Dear Editor of IJG,
I am submitting a manuscript for consideration of publication in Indonesian Journal of Geography. The manuscript is entitled “Topography and structural changes of Anak Krakatau due to the December 2018 catastrophic events”. It has been approved by all authors, has not been published elsewhere and that it has not been submitted simultaneously for publication elsewhere.
This study highlights volumetric losses due to the 22 December 2018 and the next following eruptions that changed the topography of Anak Krakatau. We used high resolution Digital Elevation Mode (DEM) derived by drone photogrammetry and bathymetry techniques. Based on the high-resolution DEM and drone orthomosaic image, we found two structures that may act as failure plane and trigger flank failure of Anak Krakatau. 
For the purpose of reviewing my manuscript, I suggest the following reviewers:
1. Prof. Frank Lavigne, Unité Mixte de Recherche 8591, 92195 Meudon, France. Département de Géographie, and Laboratoire de Géographie Physique, Centre National de la Recherche Scientifique, email: franck.lavigne@univ-paris1.fr
2. Dr.Eng. Asep Saepuloh ST,M.Eng. Jl. Ganesa 10, Bandung 40132. Faculty of Earth Sciences and Technology, Institute Technology of Bandung, email: saepuloh@gl.itb.ac.id 
3. Dr. Danang Sri Hadmoko, Direktorat Kemitraan, Alumni, dan Urusan Internasional, Gedung Pusat UGM, Lantai 2, Sayap Selatan, Bulaksumur, Yogyakarta, Indonesia 55281, Faculty of Geography, Universitas Gadjah Mada, Indonesia, email: hadmoko@ugm.ac.id  
Thank you very much for your consideration.
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